
Power Up with PowerSchool 
 
Overall View:  
WIMA and WIHI students are given a unique username and password combination (both can be obtained 
through the main office) at ​https://ps.wihi.org​.  
The initial screen shows a quick overview of grades, and each grade is a link to details for that course.

 
 
 
Detailed Class Screen:  
Once you click on the blue grade link, you will be directed to a detailed class grade breakdown.  Each 
assessment is graded in one of four categories based on the IB categories for that course.  Details about an 
assignment or comments from the teacher can be found by clicking on the blue “View” links.  

 
 
Standards Based Learning: 

https://ps.wihi.org/


At WIMA and WIHI, we practice Standards Based Learning, which is a skills-based assessment system that 
assesses students based on their mastery in different categories and gives grades based on growth rather 
than averages.  For more information about Standards Based Learning please visit:  
https://www.wihi.org/standards-based-learning.html 
 
 
Homework and Class Assignments: 
Other tasks outside of the assessment categories, such as homework and in-class activities, do not factor into 
the overall calculated grade for the class.  These assignments will be marked as “Excluded” in PowerSchool. 
However, this does not mean that these assignments were not necessary to complete.  
Homework and in-class assignments are part of the learning process and are often marked in the gradebook 
so that parents can observe and monitor their student’s participation in the learning process.  If students do not 
complete these assignments, they will be marked as “Missing”.  Missing assignments may also affect your 
student’s ability to retake or make revisions to assessments.  

 

 
 

Questions Regarding Grades: 
If you are unsure about your student’s grade or an assignment, the best course of action is to email the teacher 
of that course directly.  The emails of each teacher are linked on the front page of your student’s PowerSchool.  
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